
Your monthly Newsletter

GLS Webmail

We are operating as normal, with regular 
departures for your national and international 
shipments, except for Thursday 14, Friday 
15 and Saturday 16 August, when there will 
be no departures or deliveries. Operations 
will resume as normal on Monday 18 
August.

📦 Thursday 14 August is considered a 
pre-holiday day: our Depots will be open 
from 08:30 to 13:00 exclusively for Depot 
pick-up service.
🌍 For the International Logistics 
Groupage service, departures and pick-ups 
will be suspended from 4 to 22 August.

City Depot – Summer opening hours and 
closures

• Re di Roma and Milano Duomo: open on 
14/08 from 09:00 to 13:00, closed on 15 and 
16 August 
• Padova and Bologna: closed from 11 to 
22 August 
• Bergamo: closed from 9 to 24 August 
(opening hours remain unchanged outside 
this period).

For more information on the management of 
specific services during the summer period, 
please contact your sales representative.

Go to GLS website Find a Depot or a GLS Point

GLS guarantees 
pick-up and 
delivery services  
even in summer!

Happy summer from the GLS team!☀

https://gls-group.com/IT/en/depot-parcelshop-locator/
https://gls-group.com/IT/en/home/

